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Upcoming Events 

 
June 9 

Talent Show! 
 

June 10: 
School Carnival! 

 
June 19: 

Field Day! 
 

June 21: 
Last Day of School! 

Extras inside: 
 

• Great jokes and 

riddles! 

• Summer coloring 

pictures! 

• Father’s Day 

Maze 

Makenzie and Brad 
Room 13, Grades 3&4 

   For Memorial Day we 
went to our friend’s house. 
It was really fun and Brad 
went to Lincoln Park.  
We have been working on 
shapes in math, but we al-
ready know about that so it 
is easy to us, but we think 
it’s going to get a little bit 
harder.      

   In social studies we are 
working on Indians still.  
We went to the Pike Place 
Market. It was fun! They 
gave us donuts, and they 
were really good.  

Who always 
steals the 
soap in the 
bathroom?  

 

Stories, poems, articles, and great jokes from student news 
reporters at Arbor Heights Elementary School in Seattle, WA                                            

Editor: Mr. Ahlness 

The robber ducky!  
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News from the classroom...... 

Paal and Corie 
Room 22, Grades 4&5 

   On May 30 the fifth graders went to fifth grade camp. 
We went on a field trip to a creek on the 19th Last Fri-
day was Paal’s birthday. He is 11 years old. Yeah!  He 
brought in garden sundaes.   

    School is almost out and the talent show is coming 
up. Corie and  Amy are going to do cheers.  

   In gym we are doing scooters. It is a lot of fun. There 
are three things that you can do. The first one is going 
under the tube,  the second one is picking up the bean 
bags, and  the third one is zig-zagging through the 
cones.  

What is black and white and 
pink all over?  

 

   We went to Fauntleroy Creek at Judy Pickens house. 
At lunch time we went to Lincoln Park to eat with our 
kinder buddies. We are also doing a play in music, and 
we are going to present it in June. It is called “Rock 
On”. We practice every other day.  

    
The math teacher saw that little Johnny wasn't paying 
attention in class. She called on him and said, "Johnny! 
what are 4, 2, 28 and 44?"  

Little Johnny quickly replied, "NBC, CBS, HBO and the 
Cartoon Network!"  

Randi & Jena 
Room 7, Grade 4 

   In June we are going to 
Macy's to see our pen 
friends. There is going to 
be a ice cream social. 
They will give us a tour of 
Macy's.   

   In June we are going to 
the Arbor Heights Pool 
Party. It is for all of the 
third and fourth graders. 
We will leave around 
12:00, and we will leave 
the pool around 2:30. We 
have to walk there, and 
back. There will also be 
snacks for us to eat.  

Which word in the dic-
tionary is spelled incor-
rectly?  

 incorrectly 

An embarrassed zebra!  
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More classroom news...... 

Alana and Delaney 
 Room 21, Grade 5 

    In class we are starting FLASH,  
which means family life and sexual 
health. This month we are going to 
camp. It is going to be fun, very fun. 
We are learning about fractions in 
class.  

    But the Flash isn't going to be fun. 
The wasl was very easy. Delaney 
loved it, just like she loves chicken. 
She loves chicken wings from Domi-
noes. Alana went paddle boating with 
her family.  It was fun.  

the end  
ps — I like chicken.  
 
Why did the 
chicken cross the 
road?  
 
Have you ever tried turkey wings? 
They’re bad! 

Isobel and Abigail 
Room 12, Grade 3 

   We went to the Pike Place Market.  
Abigail liked the fish, and Isobel liked the 
spongy bread. Rachel is the pig that col-
lects money for the people that live at the 
Pike Place Market. She has a cousin that 
is made out of coffee beans. She has six 
pink cousins and one blue pig on build-
ings. The fish people threw fish over 
Jackson's mom. It was very funny. The 
Monk fish was on a string, and when they 
pulled the string, then it moved.  

Why are there old dinosaur bones in the 
museum?  

Because Delaney 
was going to eat it. 

gobble gobble.  

Because they 
can't afford 
new ones. 

Young Author’s Day: My Father’s Dragon and signing shirts! More pictures at www.arborheights.com 
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Holden and Laurel 
Room 1, Grade 1 

    We have been study-
ing the ocean. We have 
also been studying about 
the different animals in 
the ocean: sharks, 
whales, dolphins, and 
fish.  

   Mrs. Jones had her 
baby on Wednesday, 
May 3, 2006. She had a 
girl. Her name is Caroline 
Abigail. We have pictures 
of her in our room. 

Even mmmmoreoreoreore classroom news...... 

Hannah, Riley, & Sheyla  
Room 19, Grade 1 

   Wednesday we made Mother's 
Day cards.  We will celebrate 
Marcela and Amanda's and 
Daniel's birthdays.  

   We went on an Arbor Day field 
trip and we learned about plants 
that  give us oxygen. We know 
how to make paper from trees. 
Some of us made bird feeders 
from pine cones and peanut but-
ter and bird seed. And we learned 
how to make houses from trees. 

Marco and Tevin 
Room 9, Grade 3 

   We went to the 
Pike Place Mar-
ket.  

   The Mile Run 
was on May 26. 
We are doing a 
PowerPoint in art. 

Father’s Day 
is June 18th! 


